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Dear Parents and Guardians, 

  

As the 2021-2022 school year quickly approaches, it is my pleasure to welcome everyone back for another 

great year at Essex County Newark Tech. High School. It is our mission to engage and empower every child 

and to have them feel a part of the Newark Tech Terrier family. Additionally, we strive to challenge each 

student to grow academically, socially and emotionally. As a new school year approaches, it allows us to 

work hand in hand with all parents to ensure the very best for all children. 

  

The first day of school for all students is on Thursday, September 2nd. During the first week of school, we will 

conduct an orientation with all students to help them adjust to a new school year and a new location. At this 

time we will also review school-wide expectations and daily procedures. All students are expected to wear their 

full uniform. The first two days of school, 9/2 and 9/3, we will be operating on a half-day schedule. Students will 

be dismissed at 12:43 pm. Please be reminded that our regular school hours are 8:15 - 2:49. 

  

Please check our school website for updates prior to school and throughout the year at www.essextech.org. 

We would also like to encourage you to check out our school’s Instagram page at principal.morales77 and 

our twitter page by following Essex County Newark Tech. Here you will find the most up to date information 

and announcements throughout the year. 

  

Once again, we are honored to serve the Essex County Newark Tech family. It is truly a privilege to be a part 

of a community where parents, teachers, and students care for each other and strive to build positive 

relationships that support academic and social growth. If you have any questions, please contact the school at 

973-412-2266.  

  

Educationally yours, 

  
Carmen Morales, Ed.S 

Principal 

ESSEX COUNTY NEWARK TECH 

209 FRANKLIN STREET, BLOOMFIELD, NJ  07003 -TELEPHONE (973) 412-2266 - FAX (973) 624-5780 

www.essextech.org 

 

http://www.essextech.org/

